Gloria Sitton

From: Murray, Karlen <Karlen.Murray@andersencorp.com>

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 11:29 AM

To: Gloria Sitton

Subject: FW: BAR#2024-00112 OHAD

Attachments: Mortise and Tenon Construction .pdf; Bottom of window is 14' above sidewalk,jpg; Top

of Tape Measure.jpg; Bottom of tape measure.jpg

Good morning Ms. Stitton,

Please see below email | sent to William Conkey regarding corrections and comments to the Staff Report. | would also
like to add the attachments and photos for presentation tomorrow.

Thank you,

Karlen Murray »
Renewal by Andersen

443-829-4576 Cell
Karlen.murray@andersencorp.com

From: Murray, Karlen

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 10:55 AM

To: William Conkey <william.conkey@atexandriava.gov>
Subject: BAR#2024-00112 OHAD

Good morning Mr. Conkey,

In reviewing the Staff Report, page 7, section (d) and (e) “The proposed composite windows utilize a mitered corner
joinery in lieu of the overlapping corners.” Please see attached Mortise and Tenon Construction. This is how Renewal
by Andersen’s windows are constructed.

Page 8 section (g) “windows will be plainly visible from a close distance” Please see attachments, Bottom of window is
14" above sidewalk, Top of Tape Measure and Bottom of tape measure.

Question, page 9 section V. “Certificate of Appropriateness and Permit to Demolish” Shouldn’t this read Certificate of
Appropriateness for alterations?

Thank you,

Karlen Murray

Renewal by Andersen
443-829-4576 Cell
Karlen.murray@andersencorp.com

























